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DPLS Celebrating ‘Take Your Child to the Library Day’ 
 
[DEFIANCE] – On Saturday, Feb. 3, Defiance Public Library System is 
celebrating National Take Your Child to the Library Day.  
 
On this day, thousands of libraries across the world take part by 
offering free, fun activities for families, inviting them to visit the 
buildings, meet staff, and learn about everything the libraries have to 
offer. 
 
During open hours (10 a.m.-1 p.m.), visit the branches (Johnson 
Memorial and Sherwood Branch libraries) to spin the prize wheel. Drop 
by Defiance Public Library, 320 Fort St., for special activities, plus prize 
drawings at 10:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 12:30 p.m. (must be present to 
win).  
 
Activities and prize drawings are geared to kids from preschool to 
grade 6. For more information, call 419-782-1456.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
Defiance Public Library 
320 Fort St. 
Defiance, OH 43512 
ph. 419-782-1456 
fax. 419-782-6235 
 

Johnson Memorial Library 
116 W High St. 
Hicksville, OH 43526 
ph. 419-542-6200 
fax. 419-542-1015 
 

Sherwood Branch Library 
117 N Harrison  
Sherwood, OH 43556 
ph. 419-899-4343 
fax. 419-899-3479 
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